UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1l

June 1, 1981

Lisa Reeve
Registrar's Office
Campus Mail

Dear Lisa,

Enclosed you will find a cheque in the amount of $5.93 which is
the net figure owed you for the deduction in Mrch.

Please accept my apologies for the delay. If you have any
questions, please contact the Union Office.

Yours truly,

Wendy G. Lymer,
Secretary-Treasurer,
AUCE Local One

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308



